State of New Hampshire
Public Employee Labor Relations Board

State Employees Association, SEIU Local 1984
and

Town of Haverhill

Case No. G-0336-1
Decision No. 2024-190

Order
On September 9, 2024, the Union filed an assented to motion to continue the September
17, 2024 hearing in the above captioned case. The motion is granted. Accordingly, the September
17, 2024 hearing and related filing deadlines are cancelled. A new hearing date will be established
by a subsequent notice. On or before September 20, 2024, the parties shall provide to the PELRB
at least three proposed hearing dates acceptable to both parties for a two-week period beginning
October 21, 2024.

So ordered.
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